PROCEEDINGS SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING TO FURTHER DISCUSS
CANDIDATES FOR THE PUBLIC WORKS MAINTENANCE POSITION

April 2nd, 2018

The Alden City Council met in special session on Monday, April 2nd, 2018 at 6:00 PM,
to further discuss candidates for the Public Works Maintenance position.

Council members present were Reyerson, Riebe, Duncan and Wichmann.
Councilmember VanEngelenburg was absent. City staff present was Scholten.

Mayor Reyerson called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.
The council reviewed and discussed each candidate previously\\interviewed for the
position. They then decided on an individual to offer the position to and directed Scholten

to proceed with the offer process.

Motion by Riebe, second by Wichmann and carried, to adjourn at 6:07 PM.



